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To Whom It May Concern

| am asking you to please abandon the Stonehenge road widening scheme. This sacred site
must be protected for us to continue to learn from and for future generations to enjoy and
appreciate. It is appalling that National Highways has not taken the decision of the 2021
World Heritage Committee into account. There are alternatives that would be much less
damaging to the site. Also, we are at a crucial time in our history where human impact on
the environment and climate should be our overriding priority. The road widening
scheming will only damage the environment, therefore the scheme should be dismissed on
this point alone. | don't understand why the environment isn't at the top of everyone's
agenda. Without this planet, our home, we can't exist. Without it, there's no point in

anything.
| trust you will make the right decision for Stonehenge and the environment.

Kind regards,
Heather Atkinson





